
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) 

Procurement Department 
 

INVITATION FOR BID 
  

RE-ADVERTISEMENT -  IFB #538 CONSTRUCTION SERVICES OF NEW SCATTERED 
SITE HOMEOWNERSHIP HOMES 

 
The Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) (hereinafter called the “Owner”) invites all Licensed 
General Contractors to bid on the Construction Services of New Scattered Site Homes.  Detailed 
information may be obtained from Academy Reprographics and requesting for the Re-
Advertisement - IFB #538 Construction Services of New Scattered Site Homeownership Homes.  
The Owner will receive Sealed Bids until 2:00 PM, (MST) on February 17, 2022, via email at 
dyonnie@hooghan.org.  Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud immediately after the 
specified closing time. Address any questions regarding this project in writing by February 09, 
2022 at 2:00 PM (MST) to: Doris Yonnie, Procurement Specialist, email 
dyonnie@hooghan.org. This invitation is not restricted to Navajo organizations and Navajo 
owned economic enterprises pursuant to 24 CFR 1000.48 (a) (2) of NAHASDA. 

Request for Bid Specifications may be obtained from Academy Reprographics by depositing 
$100.00 (company check) payable to Navajo Housing Authority for each set of bid documents 
obtained. Upon returning sets in good condition within 10 days after the Bid Opening, deposit will 
be refunded. Academy Reprographics is located at 8900 San Mateo Blvd, Suite N, 
Albuquerque, NM 87113 and phone number is (505) 821-6666 and fax number is (505) 857-
0634, contact Linda Chavez at linda@acadrepro.com.  General Contractors may request a 
maximum of two (2) complete sets of Bid Documents; subcontractors a maximum of one (1) 
complete set.  The contractor will pay shipment of Bid Documents. 

 

 


